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William F. J. Ardinger, Esq.
Attorney at Law
wfa@rathlaw.com
Please reply to: Concord Office

May 15, 2014

VIA HAND DELIVERY AND ELECTRONIC MAIL

Ms. Debra A. Rowland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, New Hampshire 0330 1-2429

Re: DW 14-_; Pennichuck Water Works, Inc.
Petition of Pennichuck Water Works, Inc. for Approval of Financing Transactions

Dear Ms. Rowland:

Enclosed for filing with the Commissioner on behalf of Pennichuck Water Works, Inc.
are an original and six copies of a Petition of Pennichuck Water Works, Inc. for Approval of
Financing Transactions, with pre-filed direct testimony attached. I have also delivered a pdf of
this filing to executive.director~puc.nh.gov.

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me.

Sincerely,

William F. J. Ardinger

Enclosure

cc: Via e mail to the Office of the Consumer Advocate (ocalitigation~,oca.nh.gov)
Via e-mail to Charles T. Hoepper, Director Regulatory and Business Services

National Impact. Uniquely New Hampshire.
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